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August 13, 2018

Graeser & McQueen, LLC
Attn: John B. Hiatt, Attomey
316 E. Marcy Street

Santa Fe, NM 87504-0220

RE:  Notice of Termination of Agreement No. 2017-0135-S0/IC

Dear Mr. Hiatt,

This letter serves as notice pursuant to Article 5.b) of Professional Services Agreement No. 2017-
0135-SO/IC that Santa Fe County hereby terminates this Agreement with Graeser & McQueen,
LLC, effective August 28, 2018.

Please remit to the County all amounts due for contractual services provided by Graeser &

McQueen to date, as well as all documents and instruments of service with respect to hearing officer
services provided under the Agreement.

The County’s decision to terminate the Agreement is not a reflection on the hearing officer services
provided by you or Mr. Graeser and we hope your firm will continue to have an interest in working
with Santa Fe County in the future.

Respectfully,

Katherine Miller
Santa Fe County Manager
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xc:  Tony T. Flores, Deputy County Manager
R. Bruce Frederick, Santa Fe County Attorney
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